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8th September 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Meet the Teacher Sessions 

 

As we start the beginning of a new school year, we are delighted to welcome parents and carers into the 
school to meet their child’s new class teacher.  As already advertised at the end of last term, we would 
like to invite you to see your child’s new classroom at an open class event in each year group next week 
and find out all of the important information relevant to their year group. The sessions will start at 2.45pm 

on their allocated day when staff will be on hand for informal discussions. 
 

The Meet the Teacher dates are as follows: 
 
 

 
Year 1 & Year 2 Wednesday, 13th September 

Year 3 & Year 4 Tuesday, 12th September 

Year 5 & Year 6 Thursday, 14th September  

 
 
 

I do hope you will be able to join us! 

Kind regards 

 
 

Lucy Smith  
Deputy Headteacher  
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